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ACADEMIC ANGEL LAUNCH 
 

 

Sept. 27 Academic Angel Launch 
 
Oct. 17 Mid-America Science Museum 
 (lecture and catered lunch) 
  
Nov. 3 Scholarship luncheon 
 
Nov. 30 Lighting the luminaries 
 
April 17 Annual meeting 
 
May Teacher Appreciation Day 
 
June End-of-year social 
 
The program committee has come up 
with some great ideas for lectures, 
activities and road trips for January 
through March, with a focus on diversity. 
 
Suggestions are welcome – contact Kim 
Townsan at townsaka@yahoo.com. 

Visit our website at hshsv-ar.aauw.net and like 
us on Facebook at 
https://www.facebook.com/aauwhshsv 

IS SEPTEMBER 27 ON YOUR CALENDAR? 

We hope it is!  So far, we have 41 signed up for the Sept. 
27 Angel Launch/auction at Diamante. This year’s 
seating will be limited to about 90 people, so get your 
checks in to reserve your spot.  

Tickets are $45 per person, with a choice of grilled pork 
tenderloin or tilapia; the ticket price includes two 
beverages (beer or wine). 

Reach out to your friends to reserve a table – it’s always 
more fun with a group! Once again, we will have Steve 
Thacker as our auctioneer. It’s pure entertainment 
watching him work the crowd! 

Checks and meal selection should be sent to Kim 
Townsan, 9 Brilliante Way, HSV AR 71909. 

WE NEED AUCTION ITEMS! 

Jeanne Ginnaven, our auction item coordinator, reports 
that she has received only a few items. Remember, it 
doesn’t have to be a “thing,” it can be a service. In past 
auctions, hosted meals, cocktail parties and boat cruises 
always do well. Gift certificates are also popular! If you 
can’t think of something, money works! Let Jeanne know 
how much you would like to donate, and she’ll do the 
shopping for you. We will once again be doing a silent 
auction and live auction.  Contact Jeanne at 
jginnaven@gmail.com with your donation. 

AND WE NEED VOLUNTEERS! 

Volunteers are needed to help the night of the event. If 
you are interested in helping with setup, guest check-in, 
or the checkout payment process, please send a note to 
Myra Sanders at myra.sanders08@yahoo.com. 
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